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Email: head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk
Friday 18th June 2021
Got To Dance
Dear Parents/Carers,

                                     On Monday 12th July 2021 at 7pm, we will be holding our annual ‘Got to Dance’ competition, virtually! If your child would like to audition, please read carefully the rules below. On this night, we will invite our winners to ‘Zoom’.

This competition has proven a HUGE success and we cannot wait to see you all audition again…plus some new faces too! The competition is open to all children across school who just love to dance!

If your child/ren wishes to enter the competition, please create a dance video to music, which is no longer than 3 minutes. This video needs to be sent to all four email addresses below by Monday 5th July 2021:

j.watmough@carletongeeen.lancs.sch.uk
n.jones@carletongeeen.lancs.sch.uk
s.lees@carletongeeen.lancs.sch.uk
r.mcevilly@carletongeeen.lancs.sch.uk 
Each child may enter in a solo and/or a sibling performance. Any late entries after Monday 5th July 2021 cannot be considered.
Mrs Jones, Mrs Lees, Mrs McEvilly and Ms Watmough will each watch audition separately and will judge using a scoring system. By Friday 9th July 2021, we will send an email to invite our winners to ‘Zoom’. We will then announce our:

· Overall winner with the highest score

· Most emotional dance

· Best dance with entertainment value

· Best story telling routine

· Biggest surprise award
There will be certificates for winners and the overall winner will receive a trophy. They will also have their names written on the school plaque in the school hall.
We look forward to receiving your audition videos.
If you do have any queries, please do not hesitate to email us using the email addresses above.

Thanking you in anticipation.

Mrs Jones, Mrs Lees, Mrs McEvilly and Ms Watmough
